
Project Team field visits in Australia 2019 

 

The project team visited Australia in April, 2019. The 

team participated in the Seeds of Change conference in 

Canberra and shared research experience and women 

engagement in project.  

Role of caste and culture for women mobility and 

empowerment was shared among other researchers. 

Livestock contribution in household’s nutrition was one 

of the highlights by project team during the conference.  

Improved extension services and 

innovation brokering was brought on 

table and shared with other research 

stakeholders in conference. Team learned 

about gender inclusion and women 

empowerment in developing countries. 

 

Team had also an experience to understand 

the beef value chain system in Australia. They 

interacted with value chain actors; 

supermarket, restaurant, processing plant, 

feedlot farm and beef breeder farm to 

understand system of Australian beef value 

chain 

 

 

Team looked the Processing and packaging 

innovation to create values for consumers 

by Australian meat processors.  Chain 

actors follow the transparent and fair 

pricing system with product specification 

to have good relationship. Every chain 

actor is concerned with animal welfare.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


